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4th May 2018 
 
Re: Public Consultation on the Port Sunlight Village Conservation Management Plan 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
I am writing to invite you to have your say on the future of the Port Sunlight village 
conservation area. Port Sunlight Village Trust (PSVT) has written a new Conservation 
Management Plan (CMP), which sets out our strategy to manage, maintain, conserve 
and enhance the heritage of our unique village over the next ten years.  PSVT 
consulted widely with residents and stakeholders in 2017 to develop the plan and now 
we are looking for your feedback on the results.  
 
The CMP includes information about the history, significance, conditions, risks, policies 
and proposals for the heritage in Port Sunlight. It covers the buildings, landscapes and 
monuments and memorials in PSVT’s care, along with the assets owned and 
maintained by stakeholders, including private owners, Wirral Borough Council and 
others.  
 
This letter serves as formal notice of the public consultation for the CMP. Consultation 
opens on 8th May 2018 and closes at 5:00 pm, 13th June 2018. Consultation comments 
and responses will be included in the final CMP, which is scheduled for adoption by 
Wirral Borough Council this summer. 
 
The CMP, including an executive summary, full report and extensive related appendices 
are available to download from portsunlightvillage.com within “The Trust” section. Paper 
copies of the CMP are available to review during normal business hours at the PSVT 
office at 23 King George’s Drive, CH62 5DX and the Community Hub at Bridge Cottage, 
23 Park Road, CH62 4US.  
 
Consultation comments will be accepted by post and email to 
feedback@portsunlightvillage.com. As this is a formal consultation, no telephone 
consultation, verbal feedback or consultation emailed to other addresses will be 
accepted. 
 
We look forward to hearing your thoughts on the future of heritage in Port Sunlight. 
 
Thank you and best wishes, 

 
Paul Harris 
Chief Executive 

mailto:feedback@portsunlightvillage.com

